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Item # 3 
YALSA Board of Directors Meeting 

Conference Call 
March 5, 2009 

 
Topic: Printz Award Anniversary 
 
Background: The 10th anniversary of the Printz Award will be celebrated in 2010.  

When the award was established in 1999, YALSA launched a 
fundraising campaign to help fund the new award and placed the 
funds in a restricted account.  Not all of the funds were spent, and as 
of FY09 there is $8,953.25 in the account.  Sarah Debraski is 
proposing using the funds to market the award in 2010, which fits 
with Goal 2 in the Strategic Plan: “The value of YA


